
 
 
 
 

 
 

Primary Classroom Teacher (fixed term – semester 2 2024) 

 
One of Australia’s leading independent schools for boys, Scotch College is renowned for its innovation in teaching and 
learning, exceptional facilities, and its commitment to offering a broad education to develop each boy to his full potential. 
 
Commencing in July 2024 (Term 3), this fixed term position provides an opportunity for a creative and highly talented 
primary teacher to join the dynamic Junior School teaching team. The successful candidate will be engaged with the latest 
pedagogical research and able to model highly effective and evidence-based practice that supports and challenges all 
students. They must be a reflective practitioner who values the importance of developing their craft through continued 
professional learning.  
 
 

The successful applicant will have: 

• Demonstrated empathy and understanding of primary aged children (from Prep to Year 6) 
• Values of excellence, integrity, collaboration and compassion 
• Ability to relate to young people and families 
• A deep understanding of ‘Relational Learning’ and the key elements that enable successful educational 

outcomes for boys  
• Ability to work co-operatively with other school staff, parents and specialists to promote the education and 

wellbeing of students   
• Strong collaboration and communication skills 

 
Some of the many benefits of working at Scotch College are: 

• Extensive resources and facilities  
• Opportunities for ongoing professional and personal development 
• Generous leave entitlements 
• Staff wellness activities including gym and swimming pool access, yoga sessions and interest groups 
• Access to extensive Employee Assistance Program (EAP) 
• Easy access via public transport and onsite parking 
•  

 
Applications should be sent to the Director of People and Culture, via email employment@scotch.vic.edu.au, and include 
a cover letter, CV and the full contact details of at least 3 professional referees.  

Closing date: Friday 17 May 2024 (5pm) 

*Scotch College reserves the right to interview and appoint prior to the closing date  

 

 

Support of the College’s Christian heritage is an expectation of all staff.  

Scotch College has been accredited as a Safe School by the Australian Childhood Foundation.  
All members of staff are required to provide referee, proof of identity and academic qualifications  
checks prior to employment.  


